
Current 10/21/22 

SEMI-PRO LATE ENTRIES 
WVAC Policy #090122-2 

At an open meeting of the West Virginia Athletic Commission 
on September 1, 2022, the following policy was adopted: 

Promoters of Semi-Pro Tournaments are prohibited from 
adding fighters to a semi-pro list that has been submitted 
to and approved by the Commission. 

This applies to both one- and two-night tournaments. 

This policy will remain in effect until rescinded or amended. 
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